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The	bylaws	committee	met	in	February	to	review	the	incorporated	chapter	

bylaws	template.	Revisions	were	made	to	the	national	bylaw	changes	ratified	by	

the	membership	at	the	2017	national	convention.	The	committee	will	begin	

review	on	the	incorporated	state	template	in	April.	

	

In	May	of	2018,	the	committee	will	begin	reviewing	the	national	bylaws	for	any	

proposed	bylaw	changes	to	be	presented	to	the	membership	at	the	2019	national	

convention.		Any	proposed	bylaw	changes	will	be	prepared	for	publication	no	

later	than	January	1,	2019.	Any	AVVA	member,	chapter	or	state	may	propose	a	

bylaw	change	by	using	the	appropriate	form	and	signatures	downloaded	from	the	

AVVA	website.		Forms	must	be	received	by	the	bylaw	committee	no	later	than	

March	24,	2019.	


